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GARY 
REYNOLDS

I AM A PROUD PRINCIPAL @ JOSEPH C. WILSON HS. THIS IS MY 25TH YEAR IN RCSD. I AM A SINGLE DAD TO THREE
AMAZING DAUGHTERS. I AM ALSO AN AVID SPORTS FAN: GO BILLS!!!

I AM THE HEAD COACH OF THE BUILDING AND MY OFFICE IS LOCATED IN THE MAIN OFFICE AND OVERSEEING AND
ENSURING THAT EACH AND EVERY STUDENT IS RECEIVING THE HIGHEST QUALITY EDUCATION POSSIBLE!

 GET TO TRULY KNOW, SEE, VALUE, AND AFFIRM YOUR STUDENTS WORTH…THIS IS THE FOUNDATION OF ACADEMIC
SUCCESS. THERE WILL BE DAYS YOU GO HOME AND DON’T WANT TO COME BACK…BUT, THEY DEPEND ON YOU, NEED

YOU, COUNT ON YOU. SHOW UP AND BE YOUR BEST….YOU ALONE SET THE TONE IN CLASSROOM EVERYDAY!
DON’T FORGET TO R.O.A.R.

DEAR STAFF,
WELCOME BACK TO A NEW SCHOOL YEAR! I HOPE YOU HAD A

RESTFUL AND REJUVENATING BREAK. AS WE GATHER ONCE AGAIN,
I WANT TO EXPRESS MY SINCERE APPRECIATION FOR YOUR
DEDICATION AND HARD WORK. YOUR COMMITMENT TO OUR

STUDENTS AND TO EACH OTHER IS WHAT MAKES OUR SCHOOL A
TRULY SPECIAL PLACE.

THIS YEAR, LET’S CONTINUE TO INSPIRE, SUPPORT, AND
CHALLENGE OUR STUDENTS WHILE FOSTERING A COLLABORATIVE
AND POSITIVE ENVIRONMENT AMONG OURSELVES. I’M EXCITED
ABOUT THE OPPORTUNITIES THAT LIE AHEAD AND CONFIDENT

THAT TOGETHER WE WILL ACHIEVE GREAT THINGS.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNWAVERING PASSION AND EFFORT.
HERE’S TO A SUCCESSFUL AND REWARDING YEAR AHEAD!

WARM REGARDS,
MR. REYNOLDS
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MEET TIM GRAZIANO
I HAVE BEEN AN

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 20
YEARS: BOTH HS AND

ELEMENTARY, 
I AM A DAD OF 3, TWO

BOYS 21 & 18 AND
DAUGHTER 17

MY ROLES AT WILSON ARE
ASST PRINCIPAL,

OPERATIONS, STUDENT
MANAGEMENT AND YOU

CAN FIND ME IN SUITE 210.
ADVICE FOR THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR: KEEP
IN MIND EVERYONE HAS THEIR OWN STORY
AND THEIR OWN JOURNEY, BE A POSITIVE

INFLUENCE/MEMORY.

This is my 3rd year as an Assistant Principal. I
also serve as an adjunct professor at St. John
Fisher teaching diversity and leadership courses.
Prior to becoming an AP, I was an ELA teacher,
Instructional Coach and as a Community School
Site Coordinator. This is my 20th year in
education, although those are not consecutive
years. I left the education field and worked in
corporate America for a few years but found my
way back to the classroom and school building. 

 My role in the school is to support teachers
instructionally and aid students in all aspects, not
just discipline. Additionally, my role is to assist
with building and maintaining school culture. My
office is on the 3rd floor in room 329.

It’s ok to be unconventional! Find creative ways to
make learning relevant (and fun if possible) to

student lives outside of school.

Outside of my role at

school, I am a mother of 3

and the president of the

local chapter of a

professional women’s

organization called Sigma

Gamma Rho Sorority, Inc.

which strives to enhance

the quality of life for women

and children. 

MEET CHANTAL LISCHER
I am the Assistant Principal
and I am Located in the main

office.

Advice for the new school year:

“Educating the mind without
educating the heart is no

education at all” -Aristotle

I am the Coordinator of Health, Physical
Education, and Athletics. Prior to this role I
taught physical education and health in the
RCSD, and coached several sports. I started
coaching at Wilson in 2005. My wife and I
have two boys that are in elementary school.
I played sports growing up and in high
school and college. Now I enjoy watching my
sons play sports.

 

MEET BRENDAN O’TOOLE

MEET KIMBERLY BROWN

Advice for the new school year:

FUN FACT: I love and collect sneakers. You will often
find me wearing a pair of Jordans. I am an avid

reader who believes READING is fundamental, which
is why I own 2000+ books! I am also a frequent

traveler. My travel itinerary in the next few months
includes Senegal, West Africa, Belize, and Cozumel.
I’d love to write a book while traveling. I also love to
play team sports like kickball and volleyball, but due
to multiple knee and leg injuries, I’ve been benched. 

I oversee the athletic program as well as physical education and
health. Since I became athletic director at Wilson three years ago we
have six sports. I hope to continue to grow the athletic program. My

office is located in the PE complex.
 Advice for the new school year: 

Take the time to get to know your students on a personal level.

MEET KELLIE MCNAIR
I am the Associate Director of
Special Education at Wilson! I

started in December so I am fairly
new to the building and thrilled to be
back at Wilson! This is my 25th year
in education and have held multiple

roles in my career including
classroom teacher, math

interventionist, assistant principal,
and principal. My husband and I

have two boys- one who just
graduated college and one in high

school.
My role in the school is to ensure our students in our special education
classes get the supports and services they need to be successful in
high school and beyond.
Advice for the new school year:Be curious about them and

understand what makes them tick!

FUN FACT: enjoy traveling, yoga, and spending time with my
family watching football and lacrosse!



MEET VERONICA VARGAS
This is my 17th year in education. I’ve taught every grade level except kindergarten
and 1st grade. I also taught high school Spanish and a section of Latin. I have two

children and an awesome husband. I love anything pink! 

Previously, I was the community site coordinator. This year I am the School
Improvement Data Coordinator. I share an office suite with Mr. Padilla in room 127. 

If you need anything I might have it and if I don’t, I will find it. 

Advice for the new school year:

WHAT
is R.O.A.R?is R.O.A.R?

WILDCAT’S R.O.A.R AT WILSON

“BY ANY MEANS NECESSARY” ~ MALCOLM X.


